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In 2013 the Thurgood Marshall School of Law Library launched its Faculty Liaison Program. 
The purpose of the Faculty Liaison Program is to ensure a more regular and higher quality of 
service. The Faculty Liaison Program accomplishes these objectives by pairing each faculty 
member with a designated librarian, who is responsible for contacting them to assess their 
research needs at least once a semester.   

 

The following is a list of some of the benefits that the Faculty Liaison Program provides the 
faculty: 

1) Research support 
2) SSRN article submission assistance 
3) Topic and course specific bibliographies or research guides 
4) Course presentations 
5) Changes to the collection 
6) Current awareness 
7) Provide and/or arrange trainings 
8) Train Research Assistants 
9) Obtain interlibrary loan requests 

 

The assigned liaison is the faculty member’s primary source of contact for any needs they may 
have from the library. The liaisons are currently grouped by the area of the courses taught by 
each faculty member. Below is the list of the librarians along with their designated faculty 
members. 

 

 
Librarian   Faculty Members  
 

Dan Brackmann L. Johnson, Holley, Marchetti, Salinas, Sanders, SpearIt, Walker  
 

Nanette Collins  Duruigbo, Fain, Green, Hew, A. James, M. Johnson, Ledesma, Leal, 
Ransom, Weeden, Wolff-Dean 



 

  

Tara N. Long Anga, Champion, Colon, Hill, Kelsaw, Kelly, Kleven, Lewis, Mouton, 
Pollard-Sacks, Stewart, Tekle, Vukadin 

 

Itunu Sofidiya Aitsebaomo, Beard, Butler, Carrington, Cartwright, Chukwumerije, 
Harmon,  C. Jackson, F. Jackson, M. James, Levy, Otero 
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